
Folks, 
 
Please find attached documents regarding the case for, and design of, a Feed-in Tariff (FIT) 
for Australia from the Alternative Technology Association  web site. 
 
http://www.ata.org.au/projects-and-advocacy/feed-in-tariff-for-solar-systems
 
If implemented, a FIT of $0.60 on gross output would allow the solar industry to grow and 
bring Australia into line with the rest of the world. The QLD government “Nett FIT” is an 
insult to our intelligence as only people in rare circumstance (e.g. no-one at home during the 
day) would be paid any benefit.   
 
I urge you to consider the attached in a favourable light.  It would also request that no cap 
be placed on the generating capacity of a solar/wind micro-generation system. Please allow 
this to be a decision based on the financial situation of the system owner. 
 
Climate change is a problem that is easier and less costly to tackle the sooner and the faster 
we begin to address it – so let’s get moving! 
 
Thanks 
 
John Sheehan 
 

http://www.ata.org.au/projects-and-advocacy/feed-in-tariff-for-solar-systems
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